

For information CALL 1-800-AHA-USA1

November 9, 2020

Dear Heavenly Brickks,

Thank you for supporting the fight against America's No. 1 killer, cardiovascular disease, with your November 04, 2020 gift of to the American Heart Association.

This year —with your help — we'll be able to fund scientific research that can one day lead to new and more effective treatments for diseases that claim more than 840,000 American lives a year. We can also support public education programs that can teach us how to lower our risk and to improve our health and the quality of our lives.

The COVID-19 crisis has reinforced for all Americans the vital importance of healthier hearts. It also challenges us at the American Heart Association to help find answers to our national pandemic, as we work to mitigate the coronavirus's impact on people with heart and brain disorders, who are especially vulnerable.

Your personal investment in this cause is greatly appreciated, and can one day return big dividends to you and everyone in the Brickks family. Thank you again.

sincerely,

Bert Scott

Chairman of the Board and Volunteer for 23 years

Your contribution may be tax-deductible, in that no goods or services were exchanged for this gift. This letter is an acknowledgement of your gift.





This seal signifies that the American Heart Association-National meet the BBB Wise Giving Alliance's Standards for Charity Accountability.

THE TOTAL THE WOLK TO THE STORE THE WOOD ATE

and non-one day return key as a comment

The New York

Volumewer two contributes